
 

 

 

TOWN OF SKANEATELES 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 A public hearing shall be held by the Town Board of the Town of Skaneateles at 7:15 

p.m. on October 2, 2014 at the Skaneateles Town Hall, 24 Jordan Street, Skaneateles, New York, 

to consider contracting with the Town of Marcellus as approved by the Marcellus Fire 

Department, for fire protection to be furnished by the Town of Marcellus and the Marcellus Fire 

Department to the Shepard Settlement Fire Protection District, upon the following general terms: 

 1. The Fire Department will answer and attend upon all calls in the Shepard 

Settlement Fire Protection District. 

 2. For such service, the Town of Marcellus will receive and the Fire Protection 

District will pay the following sum: 

   January 1, 2013 to December 31, 2014  -  $13,000 

 3. The contract shall commence January 1, 2013 and continue for a two-year period 

ending December 31, 2014. 

 An opportunity to be heard in regard to such proposed fire protection contract will be 

given at the hearing to those favoring or opposing the same. 

 

Dated:  September 19, 2014 

 

      Janet L. Aaron 

      Town Clerk 

      Town of Skaneateles 


